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Singapore Airlines and Boeing today celebrated the 24th Boeing 777 to enter the airline's fleet. The airplane
is one of two that will be used to inaugurate the carrier's new route connecting Chicago, Amsterdam and
Singapore in August.

As of July 2001, 352 Boeing 777s have been delivered, and some 580 of the popular jetliners have been
ordered by over 30 of the world's best airlines.

HH

For further information:
Boeing Commercial Airplanes Communications
(206) 766-2910




